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 News Release  

 

Minister cancels visit to Kahnawà:ke 
 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 19, Kenténha/October 2011) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
announced today that John Duncan, Canada’s Minister of Aboriginal Affairs and 
Northern Development, has cancelled a visit to the community due to unforeseen 
circumstances. 
 
The Minister was scheduled to meet with Grand Chief Michael Ahríhron Delisle, Jr. this 
morning. 
 
The expected signing of a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) on  Kahnawà:ke/ 
Canada Relations will be delayed due to the change in plans.  
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For further information, please contact: 
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
450-632-7500 or joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 


